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To NRIG members,

| hope you all enjoyed your summer!

With the ongoing challenges facing our nursing workforce and health care teams, | along
with many of you, am pleased to see the appointment of a provincial Chief Nurse of
Professional Practice and Assistant Deputy Minister, Dr. Karima Velji, as well as a federal
Chief Nursing Officer, Dr. Leigh Chapman. Their roles will be to represent nurses at the
provincial and federal level, and to provide strategic advice from a nursing perspective to
Health Canada as it faces calls to do more to stem the crisis. Having worked with both of
these superstars in the past at the University of Toronto, | am excited by the thought of Drs.
Velji and Chapman's new ideas that will center nurses.

| am thrilled to welcome New NRIG Executive Members who are featured in this issue of
the NRIG Newsletter. | welcome you to read about the new executive members who are
committed to serving you. We welcome: Dr. Amanda Mcintyre as Chair-Elect, Hong Gu as
Finance Executive Network Officer, Simon Donato-Woodger as Policy and Political Action
Executive Network Officer, and Nicole Serre as the Social Media Executive Network
Officer. For the first time, NRIG now has the most student representation since its
inception with four student representatives: Kieran Blake (Nipissing University), Connor
Kucharic (Trent University), Claire  Stather, and Caitlin  Cosgrove (Toronto
Metropolitan University). The engagement of nursing students and nurse researchers is
critical to build research capacity to move our health system forward. With this, NRIG will
be increasing our promotional outreach, hosting a three-way university wide student
competition, and hosting regular webinars and panels.

Finally, we are also thankful to the outgoing executives who were committed and
passionate to the NRIG mission: Michelle Heyer, Yehudis Stokes, Kamika Sylvester, Marziah
Moattari, Destiny Javier, and Rachel Ng. We wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Stay safe and all the best for this Fall.

Stay well.
Sincerely,

WG Charlene ChU, RN, PhD




MEET THE EXECUTI

CHARLENE CHU
. cHar

Dr. Charlene Chu is an Assistant Professor at the Lawrence S.

Bloomberg Faculty of Nursing at the University of Toronto, and an
Affiliate Scientist at KITE Toronto Rehab at the University Health
Network. She is also cross-appointment (status only) with the Factor-
Inwentash Faculty of Social Work's Institute for Life Course & Aging at

the University of Toronto.

As a Registered Nurse with 16 years of experience working with older
adults across the health spectrum, Dr. Chu's primary area of research
is in designing technology-enabled interventions that support the
mobility and daily function of older adults in post-acute care settings
(e.g. long-term care, rehabilitation, community). The major focuses
are: person-centred interventions; co-designing and evaluating
innovative technology that is translatable into practice. She has over
60 publications, holds 2 patents, and has over $1.8 million in funding
from multiple Tri-Council Funding Agencies and other sources.

AMANDA MCINTYRE

Dr. Amanda Mclntyre is an Assistant Professor at Western

University in the School of Nursing, and a Registered Nurse in
the emergency department at London Health Sciences
Centre. As a clinician-scientist, her long-term goal is to
improve heath care policy and practice via rigorous health
systems and health service delivery research. Amanda has
published extensively in the field of neurorehabilitation,

R currently holds three grants, and is the recipient of several

local and national nursing awards.

Dr. Chu will be mentoring Dr. McIntyre for the next year to
ensure a smooth transition for the Chair position.

VUG




MEET THE EXECUTI

HONG GU
FINANCE OFFICER

Hong Gu currently works as a Registered Nurse at UHN in Toronto
and was an [EN before working in Toronto, Ontario. She
completed a BScN and BFA in Visual Arts from York University.
Hong has extensive clinical nursing experience, including
intensive care nursing, nursing education, and is actively involved
in nursing research. She is exploring how the visual arts can help
to promote patient health and safety. Hong is excited to work
for NRIG and looks forward to working with the team to meet the
educational and research needs of its members.

TARA LUNDY

Tara is a Registered Nurse and a graduate student working
towards earning her MA in Applied Health Sciences in Nursing
at Brock University. Her thesis work is focused on exploring
the health and wellness of community-based workers who
support women survivors of intimate partner violence. She has
previously earned a BScN from Brock University and a BSc in
Microbiology and Immunology from Dalhousie University.

Tara currently works as a RN in the Sexual Assault Domestic
Violence Centre in Niagara. She is also a Research Assistant
for Dr. Joanne Crawford on a community-based project that
explores social exclusion among immigrant women, and she
enjoys being a Teaching Assistant for the Brock University
Nursing Faculty.

VUG




MEET THE EXECUTIVE TEAM

LINDA SHEIBAN TAUCAR

COMMUNICATIONS OFFICER-
WEBSITE

Linda is a Registered Nurse who currently holds the position of the
Associate Research Chair at the Canadian Institute for Seniors Care at
Conestoga College in Kitchener, Ontario. Linda utilizes her joint
clinical and research knowledge to coordinate and conduct research,
primarily focused on evidence-based care in gerontology and
gerontological curriculum development. Linda is involved in conducting
several research projects related to resident-centred care in long-term
care.

In 2018, Linda received a NRIG research grant to explore the
experiences of college faculty on integrating RNAO Best Practice
Guidelines in nursing and social service curricula. This opportunity
allowed her to grow as a nurse researcher. Linda appreciates the
opportunity to continue to participate in NRIG's initiatives by being on
the Executive Board as the Communications Executive Network
Officer- Website.

KYLIE TEGGART

MEMBERSHIP AND
SERVICES OFFICER

Kylie Teggart is an oncology RN with a passion for integrating

research evidence into front-line nursing practice. She began
her MSc in the School of Nursing at McMaster University in
2019 and will transition into the PhD program this fall. Her
thesis work is focused on exploring knowledge translation
strategies to support oncology nurses in providing evidence-
based cancer symptom management in outpatient settings.
She also has an interest in home/community care and
methods that engage patients and other stakeholders in
research. Kylie has been an RNAO member since 2012 and is
excited to join the NRIG Executive as the new Membership
Officer.

\UG



MEET THE EXECUTIVE TEAM

SIMON DONATO-
WOODGER

POLICY AND POLITICAL
ACTION OFFICER

| graduated from Toronto Metropolitan University’s BScN in 2020,

since then | have worked on a variety of General Medicine, COVID-

19 Relief, and Critical Care units. | currently work at the Intensive
Care Unit at Scarborough General Hospital. | am also a Research
Assistant at the University of Toronto in the Chu Lab focused on the
topics of gerontology and Artificial Intelligence. | also work in
Community Health as an RN for the Parkdale Queen West Supervised
Consumption Site.

KRISTINE NEWMAN

MEMBERS-AT-LARGE
NRIG BOARD

Dr. Kristine Newman obtained her Bachelor of Nursing Science
(2003) and Master of Science in Nursing (2005) from Queen’s
University. Dr. Newman completed her PhD in Nursing Science (2012)
from the University of Toronto and a Knowledge Translation Canada:
Strategic Training Initiative in Health Research Post-Doctoral
Fellowship (2013) at McMaster University. Dr. Newman's program of
research relates to Knowledge translation - health evidence;
Gerotechnology; Dementia awareness and intergenerational
relations, Young Caregivers & their Families, and Formal & Informal
Caregivers. She is a founding member of the World Young Leaders of
Dementia (WYLD). She has built a research program surrounding her
expertise in rehabilitation gerontological nursing practice and

knowledge translation. Her knowledge dissemination involves an
arts-based approach that makes research accessible and impactful
to various audiences. Such projects include: Spare a Thought for
Dementia (T4D) campaign, http://thoughtsfordementia.com/ and
Embody - Experiencing Dementia through New Media,
https://toronto.ctvnews.ca/mobile/video?clipld=1520005 link.



http://thoughtsfordementia.com/
https://toronto.ctvnews.ca/mobile/video?clipId=1520005

MEET THE EXECUTI

NICOLE SERRE

Nicole Serre is a Registered Nurse at Royal Victoria Regional
Health Centre and a faculty member in the Health, Wellness
and Sciences Department at Georgian College. Nicole
completed her Master of Nursing degree from Toronto
Metropolitan University and her thesis focused on nurses’
experiences with patient safety incidents in long-term care
homes. Nicole hopes to continue to expand on her research
findings to enhance gerontological care in nursing homes.
Within this role, Nicole hopes to draw in the interest of nursing
students, staff nurses, and future researchers to NRIG.

| am a third year BScN student at Nipissing
University and became interested in nursing
research when | realized the widespread benefits
it offered. | am currently an international student
peer mentor and tutor at my university and | am
elated for the opportunity to expand my passion
for research in the NRIG student representative
position.

Caitlin Cosgrove is a fourth-year nursing student in
the BScN program at the Toronto Metropolitan
University (TMU). She has been involved in over 15
research projects as both a Research Assistant and
Student Advisory Member at the TMU and
Centennial College. Her research experiences
include co-authoring nursing open educational
resources, building Virtual Gaming Simulations,
performing qualitative research, and presenting
research at conferences.
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STUDENT REPRESENTATIVES

CLAIRE STATHER

| am a fourth-year nursing student at Toronto

Metropolitan University. My various experiences in
research focused roles has inspired a passion for
utilizing research-based evidence in my practice as
a nursing student and furthering the discipline of
nursing through the dissemination of research
findings. | hold the role of Executive Coordinator for
the Collaborative Nursing Big Buddies Program,
where | plan and facilitate engaging activities and
events for students. | hope to pursue a career in the
field of public health or nursing informatics, while
continuing to actively engage in nursing research!

CONNOR KUCHARIC

Connor Kucharic is a 4th year accelerated nursing

student at Trent University. He is also currently
completing an MSc in Global Health Policy at the
London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine in
London, UK. He is presently placed in a General
Internal Medicine Unit at St. Michaels Hospital in
Toronto, Canada. Connor will be completing his
consolidating placement with Niagara Health System
in an Intensive Care Unit. In addition to clinical,
Connor is currently working on a thesis looking at
nursing retention and career trajectories of ICU
nurses with his Supervisor, Dr. Kirsten Woodend at
the Trent/Fleming School of Nursing. Connor is also
a member of the Canadian Association for Global
Health, where he has recently published an article on
COVID-19 face mask policies in G7 nations, and

continues to peer mentor students.




NRIG would like to thank the following outgoing executive
members for all their hard work and commitment to the
team! We wish you all the best in your future endeavors!




NRIG ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

We hosted our AGM on August 24, 2022 at 1100-1200 EST online through
Zoom. We provided annual reports from the NRIG executive officers,
welcomed our incoming executive board members, thanked our outgoing
executives, and congratulated the annual recipients of the NRIG awards,
grants and scholarships. The NRIG Executive is gearing up for many exciting
opportunities and events for our members this coming year. Stay tuned!

If you missed the AGM, here is a PDF link to the AGM Presentation!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1x6m5QdOORFUp1F5_ETIU4AMO60FUZR2uL/Vi
ew?’usp=sharing

wWe would love to hear from you!

NRIG is here to support your research needs! Reach out and let us know how we
can support you in either learning more about research or helping you share
your findings with our community. If there is content you want us to start
developing, please let us know. Email us: nrig.chair@gmail.com

Interested in presenting/sharing your work to the members of NRIG? Please fill
out your information in the link below and an NRIG representative will confirm
the details with you via email.

https://forms.gle/EPBdRF6UzhzHQMM77

Visit our website (nrig.ca), and follow our Instagram, (@rnao.nrig),
Facebook (facebook.com/RNAO.NRIG/), and Twitter (@RNAOnNrig) to

stay updated on our upcoming events and opportunities!


https://myrnao.ca/civicrm/mailing/url?u=149512&qid=133101535
https://forms.gle/EPBdRF6UzhzHQmM77

New to the NRIG Newsletter is Hot off the Press! Hot off the Press features
recent nurse-related research that open and accessible to the public. If you
have an open access publication you'd like share, please send the citation
to nrig.newsletter@gmail.com.

Read an editorial in the Toronto Star by NRIG's Chair, Dr. Charlene Chu:

"Irreparable harm was incurred by visitation bans in long-term-care
homes and must never be repeated”

Link:
https://www.thestar.com/opinion/contributors/2022/08/12/irreparable-
harm-was-incurred-by-visitation-bans-in-long-term-care-homes-and-must-
never-be-repeated.html

/ Interested in having your recent nurse-related

.\ nrig.newsletter@gmail.com to share your research!

= ' ‘_/_research featured in NRIG's Hot off the Press? Email
*Link/citation must be accessible to the public.




e
NRIG SPOTLIGHT

Dr. Amy Wright is an Assistant Professor in the Lawrence S. Bloomberg Faculty of
Nursing at the University of Toronto. In collaboration with a group of Indigenous
mothers in the Hamilton, Ontario area, she created an exciting initiative, Healing the
Hurt. Healing the Hurt is a website featuring a short video series in which Indigenous
mothers and service providers share their experiences of seeking health care for
themselves and their infants. The website is directed at health providers in Canada,
with the hopes that they will watch the videos and read the information to
supplement their own learning about cultural safe health care.

The Truth and Reconciliation Commission calls for all health providers (students and
those currently practicing) to be educated about the history of Indigenous Peoples
and the impact of colonization both past and present. This resource is an important
way to support this Call to Action, and can help to improve experiences for
Indigenous communities.

The website can be reached by going to: www.indigenousmomandbaby.org
Additional videos and information are being updated regularly on our social media
sites:

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Indigenousmomandbaby
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/indigenousmomandbaby/
Twitter: https://twitter.com/IndigenousMandB

Healing the Hurt:

Caring for Indigenous Moms & Babies



http://www.indigenousmomandbaby.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Indigenousmomandbaby
https://www.instagram.com/indigenousmomandbaby/
https://twitter.com/IndigenousMandB

RNAO INTEREST GROUP OF THE YEAR

Congratulations to NRIG for achieving RNAO's Interest Group
of the Year Award!

See the full announcement on the RNAO website at;
https://rnao.ca/about/awards/recognition-
awards#2022winners

YR
Qﬁ

Registered Nurses' Association of Ontario
- L'Association des infirmiéres et infirmiers
autorisés de 'Ontario
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NRIG 2022 AWARD RECIPIENTS

NRIG is pleased to continue to be able to support the ongoing
research and scholarship of NRIG members. We are very proud to
announce the 2022 NRIG Award, Scholarship and Grant recipients:

NRIG Novice Researcher Grant

Valued at $3000

Dr. Connie Schumacher
Dr. Schumacher is an Assistant Professor in Nursing at
Brock University. Connie has over 25 years of clinical
experience in critical care and community care. She is this
year's AMS Fellow in Compassion and Artificial Intelligence.
Research interests include senior’s care, chronic disease
management, interRAI applications, and promoting
evidence-based care in the home care sector. Her project
involves a mixed methods study evaluating deployment of a
new interRAI instrument for care coordination during the
COVID-19 pandemic. She seeks to understand the unigue
contexts of conducting comprehensive virtual and
telephone assessments with home care patients.

NRIG Innovation and Dissemination

Research Grant
Valued at $1500

Simon Donato-Woodger
| completed the Toronto Metropolitan University's Bachelor
of Science in Nursing program in April of 2020. Since then,
I've worked in a variety of settings, including a COVID-
Overflow unit and a General Medicine unit in Kitchener, and
a remote hospital in the Northwest Territories. Since May of
2021 I've been a nurse at Scarborough General Hospital's
Intensive Care Unit, where | formed the idea for this project
after encountering common requests for information
among patients and families.

NRIG Scholarship

Valued at $1000 x 4

Laura Pozzobon
Laura Pozzobon is a PhD (Health Quality) student at
Queen’s University.
Laura’s primary research interests are in the rigorous
analysis of preventable patient harm incidents to identify
system level opportunities for improvement; identifying
strategies to minimize patient harm reoccurrence; and
understanding how organizations learn and recover from
patient safety threats. While working towards her PhD,
Laura continues in her roles as a Quality Improvement and
Patient Safety Specialist and High Reliability Organization
Lead at University Health Networl&Ssiea 46 d8Rtdoutes
to research at Cardiff University as an Honorary Visiting
Research Fellow and member of the Welsh Ergonomics
and Safer Patients Alliance.

Carmela Redhead
| graduated from Western with a BScN degree in 2013. For
my first nursing job | worked in complex care in Timmins
and District Hospital. In 2014 | returned to London and
started working in the Epilepsy Monitoring Unit (EMU).
While working in the EMU [ identified several gaps in the
processes used to orient new nurses. | worked with my
mentor and manager to rectify these gaps. In 2019 |
decided to enroll in the MScN programme at Western
University to pursue more formal training in nursing
education and nursing research. | am in firm believer in
the cyclical relationship between research and education,
so being strong on both fronts is very important to me.
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NRIG 2022 AWARD RECIPIENTS

NRIG Scholarship

Valued at $1000 x 4
(Continued)

Shazelle Lindsay
Shazelle Lindsay is a Full-Time PhD in Nursing Student at
McMaster University and Clinical Research Assistant on
the EMBOLDEN Research Program which has a goal of
improved physical and community mobility for older
adults. Shazelle’s research interests include promoting
optimal aging, improving the quality of health care
delivery to older adults living in the community, and
gerontological research. Shazelle’s current research
explores the lived experience of community-dwelling
older adults living with social isolation and the effects
and outcomes due to these issues. The overall aim of
her research is to understand the complexities that
these older adults encounter and identify community-
based interventions to improve the quality of life for
older adults living with social isolation.

Jessica Pimienta
Jessica Pimienta is a PhD student with the Lawrence S.
Bloomberg Faculty of Nursing at the University of
Toronto. Her clinical experience has been primarily in
obstetrics and public health. Jessica completed the
Master of Nursing program at Ryerson University,

specializing in the field of Leadership in Healthcare Policy

and Education. Her master’s thesis work focused on
newcomer women's experiences with perinatal care
during the three-month health insurance waiting period
in Ontario. Jessica's doctoral work will be looking at the
relationships between social media influencers and the
pharmaceutical industry, and the ways that these
interactions are regulated in the context of a country
that bans direct-to-consumer advertising of prescription
medicines.

Undergraduate Award

Valued at $250 x 4

Amanda Marcinowska
Amanda Marcinowska is entering her final year of the
Bachelor of Science in Nursing program at the Lawrence
S. Bloomberg Faculty of Nursing, University of Toronto.
She holds a Master of Science in Family Medicine from
McGill University.
She is currently exploring the overall effect of obesity
interventions among the paediatric population in
Canada and comparing the effectiveness of different
types of treatments . Her research interests include
primary health care, mental health, and obesity.

Ahmad Algouthani
My name is Ahmad Algouthani, and | am a second-year student
in the nursing program offered by Laurentian University
located at the Sault College campus. | carry years of volunteer
experience as a teacher for children and as an advocate for
caring practices for those who were affected and injured
during the Syrian civil war. | too used to live in one of the
world's biggest refugee camps in 2013 due to war in my
hometown. Currently, | serve the students as a director on the
board of directors with the students’ union at Sault College, as
a residence advisor, and starting in September as a student
representative on the board of governors. My professional
interest is to become a surgical nurse and develop nursing
research to advance nursing practices in emergency situations.

Chelsea Masterman
My name is Chelsea Masterman, | am just finishing the
Compressed Time Frame BScN program at Western University,
and | am starting my MScN in the fall. | have a passion for
working with vulnerable populations and bringing healthcare
services to underserved communities in Canada. Outside
nursing and academia, you can find me swimming, camping, or
cuddled up with my cat Gingersnap!

UG
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NRIG 2022 AWARD RECIPIENTS

Undergraduate Award

Valued at $250 x 4
(Continued)

Caitlin Cosgrove
Caitlin Cosgrove is a fourth-year nursing student at
the Toronto Metropolitan University (TMU) and
Centennial College and has been actively involved in a
variety of research projects. She is the Mental Health
Advocacy Representative for the TMU Canadian
Nursing Students’ Association and is a Youth Network
Ambassador at Anxiety Canada. Recently she
presented at her first peer-reviewed conference.
Caitlin was joined by her team members, Dr. Nadia
Prendergast, Sana Mohammed, and Tahja Ffrench to
share their research presentation titled, Digital
Storytelling: Transforming the classroom culture for
Millennials and Generation Z.

New NRIG Member Award

Valued at $500 x 4

Ashley Ahuja
Ashley Ahuja is completing the combined Master of
Nursing and Nurse Practitioner program at the
University of Toronto with a collaborative specializing
in Aging and the Life Course. She is passionate about
the care of older adults in the healthcare system.
Ashley looks forward to combining her Nurse
Practitioner clinical knowledge and research on older
adults to drive policy and practice change to improve
patient care.

New NRIG Member Award
Valued at $500 x 4

(Continued)

Dr. Kateryna Metersky
Dr. Kateryna Metersky is an Assistant Professor at the Daphne
Cockwell School of Nursing at Toronto Metropolitan University.
She is also a practicing nurse in General Internal Medicine at
Toronto Western Hospital - University Health Network. Dr.
Metersky obtained her PhD from the University of Western
Ontario in 2020. Dr. Metersky has taught at 5 academic
institutions at both the undergraduate and graduate levels. She
also has extensive experience with nursing and
interprofessional education in the hospital setting.

Erica Plante
Erica is currently completing a Master's of Science in Nursing at
McMaster University. Since graduating from her undergraduate
degree in Nursing at the University of Ottawa in 2014, she has
focused her practice as a Registered Nurse in emergency
medicine. Her thesis project focuses on New Graduate Nurses’
transition experience to professional practice in the Emergency
Department setting. As a graduate student, Erica co-chairs the
Peer Mentoring Initiative for incoming students and endeavors to
use this experience to spearhead a similar program for New
Graduate Nurses in the hospital setting.

Rozina Somani
Rozina is associated with the nursing profession for 25 years.
Over the course of her career, she has valued the professional
growth and learning from a highly diverse set of involvements,
both in professional and volunteer capacities. Currently, she is
doing PhD in Nursing from the University of Toronto (UofT) with
a Collaborative Specialization in Global Health (CSGH). Her field
of study is “Critical perspectives in health and healthcare” and
her PhD research focuses on “Violence in the healthcare
sectors”. Her PhD study aims to provide a workable,
researched-based, implementable workplace violence (WPV)
reporting system.

(ONGRATULATION e




Nursing Research Interest Group

UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES

{"YNCSBN

Leading Regulatory Excellence

The NCSBN Center for Regulatory Excellence Grant
funds projects that advance the science of nursing
policy and regulation and build regulatory expertise
worldwide. Submission deadline September 30, 2022.
Funds available: Up to US$300,000.

The Foundation for Women’s Cancer (US) is offering
several grants. The FWC M4H Research Grant

(all gynecologic cancers) and the Grant in Memory of
Peggy A. Yates (all gynecologic cancers except ovarian
cancer). Funds available: US$50,000. Diversity and
Health Equity Research Grants: Value $75,000 (two
grants). The Amy Krouse Rosenthal Foundation Early
Detection Research Grant offers $75,000 over two years
($150,000 total). Ovarian Cancer: The National Ovarian
Cancer Coalition Early Detection Research Grant offers
US $50,000 over one year. The National Ovarian Cancer
Coalition Quality of Life Research Grant offers
US$50,000 over one year. The AstraZeneca Young
Investigator Stimulus Research Grant for Ovarian Cancer
Research offers US$50,000

Y

)\ w4

The Debra Spunt Research Grant from the International
Nursing Association for Clinical Simulation and Learning
application deadline is October 9, 2022. The
competition is open to INACSL members only.

PThe Banting and Best Diabetes Centre Drucker Family
Innovation Fund Grants 2023/2024 have an application
deadline of September 20, 2022. Funds available: up to
$50,000. New this year, the application deadline for the
Diabetes Team of the Year Award is October 18, 2022.
Applicants should check eligibility carefully.

SSHRC and WAGE Gender-based Violence Research
Initiative supports academic researchers partnering with
other research-focused and community-based
organizations to advance knowledge on and analyse the
causes and persistence of GBV in Canada. Value: Up to
$700,000 over four years. Application deadline: anytime
until October 6, 2022. MRA deadline is noon, September
22,2022.

SSHRC's Partnership Development Grant is now open for
applications. Submission deadline is November 15, 2022.
Funds available: $75,000 to $200,000 for one to three
years. Funds can support knowledge mobilization as well
as test new partnership approaches for research.




Nursing Research Interest Group

UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES

AMERICAN
ASSOCIATION

of CRITICAL-CARE
NURSES

The American Association of Critical-Care Nurses offers
two grants: the AACN Impact Research Grant, which
awards three grants of up to US$50,000 each; and the
AACN Sigma Theta Tau Critical Care Grant, which
awards one grant of up to US$10,000. PhD students - if
planning to apply for the STTI grant, please make sure
your supervisor is listed as a co-Pl and reach out to the
research office for more information
(research.nursingeutoronto.ca). The application for
both opens on Monday August 29, 2022, with full
application due Friday October 28, 2022.

AANA

American Association of

NURSE ANESTHESIOLOGY
CRNA focused. CRNA inspired.

The American Association of Nurse Anesthesiology
General and Dedicated Research Grant Application Fall
Deadline is November 1, 2022.

ResMed Foundation (Supporting sleep and respiratory
health through research and education) clinical research
proposal application deadline is September 15, 2022.

BREATHE

The Canadian Lung Association grant competition
registration deadlines are September 9, 2022, with full
applications due October 7, 2022. Funds available:
Allied Health Research Grant: awardee must secure at
least 50% of the budget as matching funds (to a
maximum of $10,000). Allied Health Research Fellowship
Award (masters or doctoral students): annual stipend is
based on a 50:50 match between the lung association
and the trainee’s supervisor; for full-time students, the
Canadian Lung Association will contribute a maximum of
$5,000. Research Fellowship and Studentships (MD and
PhD students): Matching funding is required.

SSHRC Insight Grant application deadline is October 1,
2022. SSHRC has also developed guidelines for effective
knowledge mobilization, which may be helpful for the
Insight grant.

| R.Howard Webster Foundation
Fondation R. Howard Webster

The R. Howard Webster Foundation (Canada) offers
funding in the broad areas of Arts & Culture, Education,
Environment, Medical, and Social Services. There are no
specific deadlines, and once submitted, review and
decision process may take up to 6 months.

\UG




WG Nursing Research Interest Group

2022-2023 EXECUTIVE MEMBERS

Chair

Charlene Chu- nrig.chairegmail.com

Chair-Elect
Amanda Mclintyre- nrig.chairegmail.com

Finance Officer
Hong Gu- nrig.financeegmail.com

Communications Officer- Newsletter
Tara Lundy- nrig.newsletteregmail.com

Communications Officer- Website
Linda Sheiban Taucar- nrig.websiteegmail.com

Membership and Services Officer
Kylie Teggart- nrig.membershipegmail.com

Policy & Political Action Officer
Simon Donato-Woodger- nrig.policyegmail.com

Members-at-Large NRIG Board
Kristine Newman- nrig.awardsegmail.com

Members-at-Large NRIG Social Media
Nicole Serre- nrig.socialmediaegmail.com

Student Representatives
Kieran Blake- nrig.studentliasonegmail.com
Claire Stather- nrig.studentliasonegmail.com

Caitlin Cosgrove- nrig.studentliasonegmail.com




